
 

 

January 5, 2015       Control Number: 1168-1554 
United States Department of Energy 
Office of Energy Efficiency and Renewable Energy (EERE) 
1000 Independence Avenue, SW 
Washington, DC 20585 
Re: Letter of Support for DE-FOA-000168 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The Midwest Energy Research Consortium is pleased to support the proposed Location, Location, 
Efficiency! (L.L.E!)  solution in response to the EERE’s Advancing Solutions to Improve the Energy 
Efficiency of U.S. Commercial Buildings (DE-FOA-0001168).  The City of Milwaukee has a proven 
track record of successfully implementing innovative programs seeded with EERE funds that 
have tangibly improved the commercial, residential, and industrial buildings stock. L.L.E! is a 
promising market-ready solution to improve energy efficiency in the commercial building sector 
that can be scaled across Wisconsin and the U.S. 
The Midwest Energy Research Consortium also has a proven track record of creating change in 
commercial buildings. We are especially proud of [list particular achievements]. We are pleased 
to support L.L.E! With the following contributions: 

• 250 Hours of additional consulting and workshop facilitation  time @ $ 90.00/Hour 
        [In kind total $22,500] 

• Additional Facility and  Facilitation for Six Workshop  Technology Symposiums  
        [In kind total $33,000] 

• Class B and C Building related Selected  Sections of M-WERC Proprietary BEE Roadmap 
Library         [In kind Total $24,000] 

 
 
We look forward to participating in this project and helping reach our mutual goals of energy 
efficiency, and more competitive commercial buildings. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Alan Perlstein 
Executive Director 
Midwest Energy Research Consortium 



 

 

 
 
 
 


